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FUMC 2016 Financial Data 

 

 

ATTENDANCE STATISTICS 
FEBRUARY 2016 

DATE 8:30 
AM 

11:00 
AM 

5:00 
PM    

 TOTALS 

2/7/2016 130 122 55  307 

2/14/2016 132 107 65  304 

2/21/2016 146 98 55  299 

2/28/2016      

      

MONTH INCOME EXPENSES MONTHLY 
GAIN/
(LOSS) 

YEARLY 
GAIN/
(LOSS) 

JANUARY  $83,053 $48,975 $34,080 $34,080 

                         
     

        I hope and pray that this newsletter finds you
      and your loved ones doing well!  It seems  
           like Christmas was just yesterday, and now we 
   are getting ready to prepare ourselves for Lent.   
   This month we are continuing a sermon series      
   titled, ñRenegade Gospel,ò where we will take a  
   fresh look at Jesusô life, ministry and death. I            
   realize that the Lenten season is a time for           
introspection, reflection, self-awareness and ultimately confession 
with repentance.  I donôt know about you, but for me, Lent can feel 
a little heavy at times.  As such, I remind myself that Lent, while 
very important, is a season in a much bigger picture.  Lent is part of 
the journey in reaching our ultimate destination.   
 
      Yet I realize that without Lent, I would not be able to more fully 
appreciate Christôs unconditional love.  I would not be able to more 
fully appreciate that sin does not have the final word in our world.  
In many ways for me, Lent is like shoveling your driveway and 
sidewalks.  Itôs hard work.  Itôs not glamorous.  Itôs not always fun.  
But in the end, itôs necessary in order to persevere and win the race.  
Jesus didnôt take any shortcuts on his way to the cross.  He plowed 
through the hard work and obstacles in front of him.  It wasnôt easy, 
but the end result was incredible.  This Lent, may the hard work and 
obstacles in front of us serve as reminders, and more importantly, as 
a promise of what is to come.     
 
       
Blessings, 
Brian            

 
 
DATE  8:30 SERVICE 11:00 SERVICE 

March 6    Brandon Logan       Casamia Parker 
March 13    Jacob Ruble      Nickolas Scott        
March 20    Kiera Gacke       Faith Oliver         
March 27          Olivia Sausedo      Casamia Parker  

              Thank you for serving your church! 

March  Aco ly te  Schedule  

REMEMBER!   Daylight Savings begins  

      march 13  

Where do you see members of 
our church in Action?   

Are they serving within the 
church?   

Within the community?   
We want to recognize our                         

Disciples in Action!   

 
Click a pic...tell us Who and 
How they are serving. Then 

email it to                               
MediaTeam@fumccasper.com  



Our Sympathy goes out to: Jeff and Joy Clark and family. Jeffôs 
brother, Jerry Clark passed February 13. His service was held at     High-
land Park on February 18th. Pastor Brian officiated. 
 

      Thank You, UMW Mary Martha Group, for serving us     

   during the Fellowship Hour between services in February 

and to the S O S class that is serving us in March 

          
  
 
        As the snow is melting, it reminds me that  
       spring is just around the corner.  JOY! JOY!  
       This is a time for Lent as our hearts and we                          
       begin again to prepare for Easter, on March 27th.   
One way we can prepare for this Special Spiritual Event in the life of the 
church is to attend Dr. James Flemingôs Lenten Lecture Series, March 12th 
and 13th.  His lectures weave four perspectives to help us understand Biblical 
times ïArchaeology, History, Geography and Theology.  He adds a personal 
touch to his stories because he lived in the Holy Lands for over 30 years.   
He suggests implications of old and recent archaeological discoveries to 
strengthen our faith. Through his messages, you will embark on a journey to 
the ancient Bible lands and learn new discoveries of ancient manuscripts. This 
will add significantly to our understanding of the events, hopes and fears of 
various Biblical periods.  His use of slides shows the geography, culture and 
archaeological discoveries in biblical lands.  This in turn will bring us closer 
to the lives of the ancient teachers and prophets, and to the peoples that heard 
Jesus speak.   
Donôt miss this exciting weekend, March 12 & 13th.  Registration begins at 
9:00 am on Saturday morning, his lecture ends at noon.  Only ONE worship 
service, Sunday March 13th at 10:30 am followed by lunch at 12:00.   
Afternoon lecture starts at 1:00-2:30.  Contact me for more information. 

Grace and Peace,  

Mary  
 
PS:  Donôt forget ñHarvest Americaò with Pastor Greg Laurie is Sunday   
afternoon, March 6 at 4:00 at Kingôs Corner.  This will be an awesome    
evening of worship and great preaching.   I Hope you can join us for these 
great events. 
 

ALTER 
FLOWERS 
 3/06-Johnson 
 3/13-open 
 3/20-Cathey 
 3/27- Easter  

The 2016 Flower Chart is in the Koinonia Room on the bulletin board  
by the elevator. If there is a particular date that is special to you or your 
family, please consider signing up to provide alter flowers on that day;                    

Or call Ann Hines @ 266-3160                                                                                                
All flower donations are GREATLY appreciated. 

From 

the  

Pastorôs 

Corner 

Online Giving! 

Itôs hip! Itôs now!  Itôs happening! 
 

Tired of carrying around all that coinage? Forget to bring your checkbook this 
week? Leaving to spend a month in Belize?  Flying south for the winter? Log on to 
fumccasper.com and you can give online! Click the ñOnline Givingò button on our 
homepage, and in a few short minutes, your donating will be done. Make it a one-
time gift, or for even more convenience, choose the ñrecurring giftò  option! Your 
donations mean so much!       Thank you! 

Congratulations to Dale and Cindy Olson on the birth of their first 

grandchild! Everlee Grace born February 2nd to  their daughter Erin Siems. 

 

Weddings:  YŀǘƘȅ IǳǘŎƘƛƴƎǎ ŀƴŘ /ƭŜǾŜ WƻǊŘŀƴ  CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ нфǘƘΦ  
  tŀǎǘƻǊ .Ǌƛŀƴ ƻŶŎƛŀǘŜŘ 



 
Sundays at First UMC 
8:30 a.m. in the Sanctuary 
11:00 a.m. in the Sanctuary 
5:00 p.m. in Kingôs Corner 

 

WORSHIP IN March 

  
 T    The Grace Singers music at the 8:30 a.m. service has been  
    changing! We are asking for musicians to help with live  
    accompaniment!  If you are looking for a unique way to  
    contribute to the service, look no further! We need a guitarist, 
a    drummer, or an instrument you think would add to the choir,
    and we need more singers! You might not play every Sunday,
    but then again, you might!  
    We practice in the Sanctuary every Thursday from  6:30 p.m.
    to 7:30 p.m. Be a part of spreading the glory of God on to our 
    congregation with your music .  
    Call Elaine Vangelov now at 307-262-2545!   

March 6th          ñRenegade Gospel: Seeing Jesus Todayò                
        Matthew 25:1-13 
March 13th           �2�1�(���:�2�5�6�+�,�3���6�(�5�9�,�&�(���#������������                  
        Dr. James Fleming       
March 20th      ñRenegade Gospel: The Way of the Crossò                  
        Luke 9:18-24 
March 27th      ñHope Risingò  EASTER SUNDAY                           

        John 20:1-10 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Harvest America is an annual live nationwide event, streamed to thousands of host 
locations including churches, theaters, and living rooms.   Harvest America is more than just 
a webcast, it is the body of Christ banding together to proclaim the gospel live across the  
nation. The next Harvest America will be held on March 6, 2016, 4:30-7:00 PM local time, 
streamed live from AT&T Stadium in Texas.  FUMC Casper has joined forces and will   
broadcast live from Kingôs Corner.  
 The goal of Harvest America is to impact a nation desperately in need of hope. The 
event features top Christian artists, Lecrae, Switchfoot, Chris Tomlin, and Mercy Me, and a 
clear gospel message by Greg Laurie. 
 

 We are looking for greeters for the event and for volunteers to make 
cookies or other light refreshments for the evening.  If you would like to 
join in and help out, contact Brenda Kennedy (247-1344) or Pastor Brian 
(234-9385). 


